
KITSAP COUNTY REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

2022-125 
 

ONE-STOP OPERATOR 

SUBMITTALS DUE 
Monday June 27, 2022, at 3:00PM 

 
The Olympic Consortium is requesting proposals for the delivery of One-Stop Operator 
services under the Workforce Innovation & Opportunity Act (WIOA) within Clallam, 
Jefferson, and Kitsap counties.  The main role of the One-Stop Operator (OSO) is to 
coordinate the service delivery of participating one-stop partners and service providers. 

 
Complete RFP information can be found online at 

https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 
Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or gsmcneill@co.kitsap.wa.us 
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